
The Sheridan County Board of Commissioners met in special session on ZOOM at 9:30 
on May 7.   The purpose of the meeting was to discuss with the Elected Officials and 
Department Heads concerns and plans for the eventual re-opening of the Courthouse.  
No other business was conducted. 
 
Present were Commissioners Loren Paul, Bruce Messersmith and James Krotz, Clerk 
Sindy Coburn, Treasurer Renee Thies, Assessor Tina Skinner, Clerk of the District 
Court Carol Stouffer, Building Superintendent Jeff Davis, Road Superintendent Tom 
Kuester and Weed Superintendent Kristi Paul. 
 
In response to the Covid-19 crisis and in anticipation of a new Directed Health Measure 
(DHM) at the end of the month the Commissioners directed the Building Supt to install 
“respiratory health screens” in the county offices  
 
Commissioners agreed to meet via ZOOM through the month of May rather than in the 
Commissioner’s Office as announced in the Proceedings of April 28. 
 
The next scheduled meeting of the Commissioners will be May 19 at 9:00 on ZOOM. 


